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September 23, 2025 
 
Contract Award Notification  
Project Number: ASPA-PD-2025-01  
 
 
To All Respondents, 
 
Following a competitive solicitation process for the provision of security guard services 
under Project ASPA-PD-2025-01, the Alabama State Port Authority (ASPA) received 
proposals from nine qualified firms. Each submission underwent a rigorous and 
comprehensive evaluation in accordance with ASPA’s procurement standards and the 
regulatory requirements of Title 33 CFR PART 105. 
 
Upon conclusion of the review process and subsequent approval by ASPA executive 
leadership, we are pleased to formally announce that Allied Universal has been selected as 
the successful bidder. The company should assume full responsibility for contract security 
operations across ASPA facilities effective November 1, 2025. 
 
We extend our sincere appreciation to all participating firms for their interest, 
professionalism, and commitment to supporting the Port Authority’s mission. Your 
engagement in this process reflects the high standards of service and integrity that ASPA 
values in its partners. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this award, please contact the ASPA Chief of 
Police Office. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Chief of Police  
Alabama Port Authority

Wayne Keener
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